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Dear Research Director, 

I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed changes to the Electoral Act 1992 as proposed by the 
Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill, 27th March 2015. 

I particularly oppose the changes for voter ID requirements. Presenting ID is a normal part of routine life 
for all Queenslanders. It only seeks to confirm the public's views that the ALP engages in voter fraud. The 
ALP have put forward no reasonable case for the removal of voter ID. The removal of sensible legislation 
that proves the identity of each voter is a step backward for our state of Queensland. 

I also oppose all of the other proposed items on the amendment bill as they only seek to self serve the 
ALPs agenda and interests and not the best interests of every Queenslander. 

Kerri-Anne Dooley 

Redcliffe Q 4020
 

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 086

Page 1 of 1




